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Learn to Ski Month Recap Form

Please share the successes of your learn to ski programs this year.  We are hoping to capture total numbers and any images or stories you have.

This information is very important to get it in a timely manner!
Cross Country Ski Area:

Person filling out form:

Phone Number:

E-Mail:

Number of New Skiers or Snowshoers taking Lessons as a result or LSSM:

Comments/Stories:
Please e-mail this completed form to reese@xcski.org along with any pictures or stories
Should you have any question or comments, please feel free to e-mail me or give me a call at 802/236-3021.

Reese
www.xcski.org
Reese Brown * PO Box 818, Woodstock, VT  05091 

802/236-3021 * reese@xcski.org 

